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Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
Barcy F. McNeal, Secretary 
180 East Broad Street 
Columbus, OH 43215-3793 

RE: Aggregator and Power Broker Case Number: 12-1749-EL-AGG 

Dear Secretary McNeal: 

We are currently energy broker licensed in the state of Ohio. We are interested in expanding into the 
residential market. As per my email communication with Chuck Stockhausen OH PUC, I am in request of 
receiving permission from the Commission to also include residential services to our current energy 
broker license. Please let us know once this has been accepted and confirmed with the Commission. 

if there is anything else you need from us, please feel free to contact me. 
Thank you so much and have a great day. 

All the best. 

LisaMarie Klinger 
National Human Resources Director 
239-689-4337 - Office 
hr(S)americaapproved.com 

13451 McGregor Boulevard • Unit 29 • Fort Myers, FL 33919 
Phone: (866) 930-1555 • Fax: (866) 355-7432 
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